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                    STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK:            
                  Diane Brengle; Dec. 19th, Melanie Saddler; Dec. 19th 

Peggy Jo Holly-Strickland; Dec. 19th  
Letitia Henson; Dec. 19th, Daniel Minsky; Dec. 22nd,  

Ken Davis; Dec. 24th 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
      

            1. Tomorrow is the Blood Drive ------Look for a pass 
from the teacher’s class you are in during your blood 
donation time. Be sure to eat breakfast and drink lots of 
liquids. Those signed up with an email address will get a copy 
of the Excuse From Class slip.  

 
 
  2.   Animal Act is having a Towel Drive until Friday, December 
16th. Drop off any towels or blankets to the box in Dr. Hom’s 
room…..310. Please help us keep homeless pets warm and dry this 
winter!  
 

          
      3. The Annual Viking Canned Food Drive ends tomorrow.   

Let’s continue our tradition of being one of the largest 
non-corporate donors to the Greater San Diego Food 
Bank!!!!!  
 

4. If you’ve had a book from the library for more 
than 2 weeks, come in to have it renewed, or please 
return it! This does not include books that you came 



in with your class to get and your class hasn’t 
finished using yet.  
 
 

                       5. Academic League tryouts today after school for 
freshman and sophomores in room 505.  JV tryouts are tomorrow 
and Varsity on Wednesday in room 703.  See you there! If you have 
any questions go to either room 703 and see Mr Quesnell or room 
505 and ask Ms Lyon. 
 
 
                         
                       6. Come watch Elf on a big screen in the LJHS Quad!   

 
Food trucks will be on site for dinner items and ASB will be selling 

popcorn, hot chocolate and water for $1!   
 

Grab your friends, a blanket and beach chair for a really fun holiday 
celebration! 

  
Tickets will be sold in the Quad during lunch today for $5 

each.  Tickets will also be sold at the door if space is available.  
  

Start the last week before Winter Break off with a fun night out!   
 

Tonight, December 12, 5:30pm 
Tickets - $5 each 

Open to all LJHS Students and Families! 

 
 

All proceeds will benefit the Class of 2017. 
           



                      7. Dr. Podhorsky will be in the library before school this 
Wednesday if you   want to speak to him about anything, or just 
come by and say “hi.”  
 

 
8. The LJHS Music Department will hold their annual Winter 
Concert this Wednesday, December 14th. 7PM in Parker 
Auditorium!  
The concert is absolutely free, so come support your friends who 
make music at LJHS and enjoy some festive winter tunes.  
 
9. Thanks to everyone who sent in SELFIES to the YEARBOOK. We 
are now done with this campaign, so there is no need to send 
additional selfies. 
 
If you have not yet pre-ordered your yearbook to guarantee that 
you will get a copy in June, please pay for your yearbook at the 
finance office for $70 (cash or check) or at the online webstore 
(there is a surcharge). The price will go up after winter break. A list 
of those who have already paid for their yearbooks is posted 
outside of Room 513. Note to SENIORS: Do NOT buy a yearbook. 
Yearbooks are included as part of your senior dues. 
 
 

 

 


